
 
 
 
 

 AGENDA ITEM NO: 7 

 

Report from:  Hartcliffe Neighbourhood Forum 
Title:   Motorbike ASB request  

Officer presenting report:   Emily Smith 

 

 
 

 
 

1. Safe and empowered Dundry View is a priority on the Neighbourhood 
Plan and includes ASB and illegal motorbike use 
 
1.1. A problem solving plan with colleagues and partners 

particularly the Police around nuisance motorbike use has 
been produced and is looking at a long term sustainable 
solution. 
 

1.2. At the September Hartcliffe Forum residents raised the issue 
of nuisance bikes and was frustrated by the lack of progress 
to deal with the ASB 

 
1.3. The Crime and Community Safety report (Agenda item 10) 

details some of the recent enforcement work that has 
happened in regard to the bike ASB 
 

1.4. It has been noted that currently there are few signs in Dundry 
View showing that motorbike and quad use is not allowed on 
the open green spaces or parks in the area. 

 

DUNDRY VIEW NEIGHBOURHOOD PARTNERSHIP 
 

28th September 2015 

Recommendation: 

a) To agree to fund No motorbike/vehicle stencils to use in and 
around the Dundry View Neighbourhood Partnership area. 

 



2. The residents who attended the Hartcliffe Forum have asked for the 
Partnership to fund stencils which are reusable which show that 
motor vehicle use is not permitted on the green spaces or in the park. 
 

3. Stencils have been produced previously for the stop dog fouling 
campaign at a cost of £170 for 6, a temporary vegetable based paint 
is used in conjunction with the stencils in areas of need and can be 
reapplied when necessary. 
 

4. We are requesting the partnership fund a set of stencils as a 
temporary measure while further work takes place on the problem 
solving plan.  At a cost of no more than £200. 

 

 




